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The Maryland Motor Vehicle Administration is reaching out because your company has not yet 
begun the implementation of Online Insurance Verification (OLV).  With the passage of HB 229 
/ SB 254 of the 2024 Legislative Session, OLV participation in the State of Maryland will be 
mandatory as of January 1, 2025.   
 
MVA would like to encourage you to begin the process of OLV implementation now to avoid 
potential delays later in the year when IT resources will be limited due to the approaching 
effective date of this legislative change.   
 
The information that MVA requires to begin the OLV onboarding process is attached to this 
email.  Please contact the Insurance Compliance Division at 
MDMVAICDSupport@mdot.maryland.gov to begin development as soon as possible. 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmgaleg.maryland.gov%2Fmgawebsite%2FLegislation%2FDetails%2Fhb0229&data=05%7C02%7Cpstrauch%40mdot.maryland.gov%7Cb19c679282cd4b6174ad08dcada3b8fb%7Cb38cd27c57ca4597be2822df43dd47f1%7C0%7C0%7C638576166410176046%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=j7kf3AMM0p3xbD2FDPjDgJFHL7mGCg%2BPrgzoCSEcEJY%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmgaleg.maryland.gov%2Fmgawebsite%2FLegislation%2FDetails%2FSB0254%3Fys%3D2024RS&data=05%7C02%7Cpstrauch%40mdot.maryland.gov%7Cb19c679282cd4b6174ad08dcada3b8fb%7Cb38cd27c57ca4597be2822df43dd47f1%7C0%7C0%7C638576166410189925%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ipJ94v3Ama184uWRILg8yVxaH4DazJ587QkVxtG1Smk%3D&reserved=0
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